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Keeping Hoosiers here with plenty of tech jobs

A shortage of tech workers has the Indiana Department of Workforce ready to offer jobs

The Indiana Department of Workforce Development will hold a press conference on
April 1st at 1pm to promote more tech jobs in the ACME industry. The conference will be
held at ACME Tech Futures which is at 422 East New York Street in Indianapolis.

John Doe, the director of workforce development will be present alongside Governor
Holcomb and several other officials. The conference will discuss the growing industry in
tech jobs.

Indiana offers lower tax rates and low cost of living compared to states on the coast where
many people go for jobs. Instead of going to states like California they want to keep
talented people here. “We think this can keep Hoosiers working in OUR state.”

Reporters wishing to take a tour of the facility may ask in advance and the company will
make students available for brief interviews.

For more information contact JAGIndiana@dwd.in.gov.

https://www.in.gov/dwd/jag/
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